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Tuesday, 17 December 2024 

 

With Christmas approaching, we wish to advise of changes to cane payment times as a 

result of public holidays. 

 

All banks will be closed for the Boxing Day holiday on Thursday 26 December. 

Therefore, next week's cane payment will be released on Friday 27 December. 

 

This will only affect growers who have delivered cane during the week ending 21 

December. 

 

Best regards 

 

IAN DAVIES  

General Manager Cane Supply and Grower Relations    
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